
Subject: Office of the A�orney General Assistance Request
From: mailoag <mailoag@oag.state.va.us>
Date: 9/6/2022, 9:32 AM
To: ROBERTA HILL <rbhill67@comcast.net>
CC: consumer <c2@oag.state.va.us>

Dear Ms. Hill,

Thank you for contacting the Office of the Attorney General. 

I am in receipt of a matter you have shared with the Office of the Attorney General's Consumer
Protection Section. I understand they have been in contact with you directly regarding this issue. In
regard to the concern of police misconduct, I recommend you contact the Virginia State Police for
further assistance. You can reach them at (804)674.2133 or visit their website, vsp.virginia.gov.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.

Sincerely,

Alyssa B. Henson
Director of Constituent Affairs 
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